

April 28, 2005

Carole Washburn Executive Secretary Washington Utilities & Trans Commission PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RECEIVED

MAY - 2 2005

WASH, UT. & TP. COMM

RE: Gold Beach Water Company

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find the completed Regulatory Fee Calculations for 2004 and the corresponding check for \$68.81.

At this time, we would greatly appreciate an extension on filing the Class C Water Report for Gold Beach Water Co. Due to the timeliness of tax season and 1st quarter ending, we will have the report into your office no later than June 1st.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation.

Illiami, CPA

Sincerely,

Digby G. Williams

Enc.

Cc: Marilyn Hills